
Eversheds  Sutherland
Strengthens  Education
Practice with Partner Stanley
Freeman
Eversheds  Sutherland  is  pleased  to  announce  that  Stanley
Freeman has joined the firm in Washington DC as partner. With
more than 25 years of experience,  Freeman’s arrival expands
the firm’s education service offering with a practice focused
on  the  representation  of  postsecondary  institutions  and
adjacent clients in higher education. Before joining Eversheds
Sutherland, Freeman was a partner at Powers Pyles Sutter &
Verville.

Freeman counsels public and private colleges and universities,
allied  educational  companies,  and  investors  in  higher
education  on  administrative,  transactional,  regulatory  and
litigation  matters.  He  regularly  advises  educational
institutions  on  strategic  issues  pertaining  to  their
participation  in  federal  student  financial  assistance
programs,  accreditation,  licensure  and  related  regulatory
concerns.

Freeman  also  assists  clients  concerning  regulatory  and
compliance matters arising under the Higher Education Act of
1965, including program reviews, audits, substantive changes,
changes in ownership and control, and other oversight matters.

Freeman  has  represented  numerous  schools  before  the  US
Department of Education and before other federal agencies,
state  educational  oversight  agencies,  and  accreditors  on
compliance  matters,  financial  responsibility  concerns,
legislative issues, and investigative matters. He has also
litigated cases in the state and federal courts.
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Freeman is a sought-after speaker for college official and
student aid administrative audiences and has authored numerous
articles on federal student financial aid issues for higher
education publications.


